
 

Snetterton SCCoN StreetCar Grass PCA 
 

Sunday 4th August 2024 

 

 

 

Sporting Car Club of Norfolk (SCCoN) is delighted to announce that they will be 
retuning to the campsite at Snetterton Circuit to run a dual permit Clubmans 

Grass Production Car Autotest (PCA) and Autotest (AT) on Sunday 4th August 
2024. 

 
We are very grateful for the continued support from Stuart Mills, the Snetterton 

Circuit Manager.  
 

We are intending to run four tests, two in the morning and two in the afternoon. 
 

The surface will be smooth grass and will be suitable for any two-wheel drive 
car. 

 
The Micras will be available upon request. 

 
 


